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(3) Request for comments on draft technical guidelines on transboudary 
movements of electronic and electrical waste (e-waste), in particular 
regarding the distinction between waste and non-waste 

 

Decision: OEWG-8/4: Technical guidelines on transboudary movements of electronic and electrical 
waste (e-waste), in particular regarding the distinction between waste and non-waste 

 

Background:  

In accordance with decision BC-10/5, draft technical guidelines on transboudary movements of electronic 
and electrical waste (e-waste), in particular regarding the distinction between waste and non-waste, was 
submitted to the Open-ended Working Group for its consideration.  
 
The Open-ended Working group at its eighth meeting revised the technical guidelines as set out in document 
UNEP/CHW/OEWG.8/INF.9/Rev.1. 
 

Request: 

 Parties and others are invited to provide comments to the Secretariat on document 
UNEP/CHW/OEWG.8/INF/9/Rev.1, and on the use of a voluntary notification procedure on 
transboundary movements of used equipment destined for repair or refurbishment that is not waste, 
in particular regarding mobile phones, by 31 October 2012, and on the information referred to in 
paragraphs 3 and 4 above by 15 November 2012. 

  

Method of submission: 

 Document UNEP/CHW/OEWG.8/INF/9/Rev.1 is available on the Basel Convention’s website under 
OEWG-8 section (www.basel.int).  

 Please submit the comments to the Secretariat by e-mail (ibrahim.shafii@unep.org) or by Fax (+41 
22 917 8098). 

 

Deadline for submission:  

 15 November 2012 

 

Contact point:  

 Mr. Ibrahim Shafii (e-mail: ibrahim.shafii@unep.org, Tel.: +41 22 917 8636) 

 


